
    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       

          3rd November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Friends of Broomhill School would like to inform you of our 

fabulous up-coming events. 
 

Children in Need Day – Friday 17th November 

• Children and staff can wear their pyjamas and donate £1. 

• This will also be a Cultural Cake Bake Day: 

o The idea is that parents are invited to bring in cakes linked to your 

country of origin 

o At the end of the day, the children can buy a cake 

• All of the proceeds will go to Children in Need for children less fortunate 

 

Outdoor Winter Performance – Tuesday 5th December – 3pm 

• We will be selling tickets for our Winter Performance very soon. We would just 

ask for a voluntary donation of at least £2 towards school. 

• Your children will be involved in the performance and will be brought out at 3pm 

by their class teacher, ready to perform. 

• There will be hot drinks available to purchase and some Winter goodies that 

your children will have made. 

• Christmas Raffle – we will soon display some coloured, class hampers and ask you 

for donations to fill them. These will be raffled off at Christmas. 

 

Outdoor Stay and Play, coffee and cake – Thursday 1st February – 3pm 

• An opportunity for parents to stay and chat whilst the children play 

• Please note that this will not be staffed by teachers but by parents 

 

Easter Stalls, Raffle and an Easter Bonnet Parade – Wednesday 27th March – 

3pm 

• Please encourage your child to make an Easter Bonnet 

• Each class will parade around the playground in front of parents and then be 

released to purchase some goodies from our stalls. 
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• There will also be a raffle of goodies from the Broomhill local businesses. 

 

International Day – Thursday 23rd May  

• We will be celebrating our International Day on Friday 23rd May.  

• We would love your child to come dressed in their own national dress or in 

clothes with an international flavour!  

• Children will participate in activities in their classes in the morning and will learn 

some songs from other countries in the afternoon. 

• If parents would like to make an appointment with the class teacher to teach 

the children about your culture, we would be most grateful 

• Traditionally, the children have the opportunity to taste food from other 

countries and cultures during International Day. If parents feel they can bring 

food to share this would be greatly appreciated! Please bring your contributions 

to Reception on the morning of Thursday 23rd May 

• Once you have collected your child at 3pm, you are very welcome to stay and 

enjoy the food you have brought to share. 

 

Summer Fayre – Wednesday 10th July – 3pm 

• With stalls and games 

 

 

As always, we appreciate your help on stalls, etc. These events can’t run themselves! 

 

I hope this helps you to plan your diaries. 

 

Jane Barnes 

Head teacher 


